FEDERATION OF

INDUSTRIES
ASSOCIATIONS SILVASSA

Meeting regarding export strategies under the Foreign

Trade Policy (FTP)

Dt. 07t" December 2017
Dear Members of Constituent Associations,

With reference to our meeting dt. 06t December 2017, with Director Industries, UT of D&NH, it
is requested to all the industries concerned with export, to jot down all the inputs / suggestions
regarding the same, and send it to the Federation of Industries Association, Silvassa , so that it
can be sent to the concerned authority to facilitate export oriented units.

It’s a humble request to send the data to federation.silvassa@gmail.com or to your respective
associations, last by the morning of 11t" December 2017.

Thanking You in anticipation.
Yours faithfully,
For Federation of Industries Association,

Atul Shah
Secretary



